
 

       Date: June 06, 2023 

To, 

Lance Gonsalves 

On-Line Surveillance 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 

Scrip Code:  543333 

 

ISIN: INE290S01011 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Clarification with respect to Increase in Volume 

Ref:  BSE Email dated June 06, 2023 - L/SURV/ONL/PV/MG/ 2023-2024 / 114 

 

This is with reference to your above referred letter received by us vide email dated June 05, 2023 seeking 

our clarification on increase in volume of shares of CarTrade Tech Limited (the “Company”) across 

the exchanges. 

 

In view of the above, please be informed that there is no information/announcement to be made by the 

Company which, in our opinion, may have a bearing on the volume behavior in scrip of the Company 

and which is required to be disclosed under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("Listing Regulations"). 

 

The Company evaluates opportunities from time to time and makes announcements as per the 

requirements of the Listing Regulations, as and when applicable.  

 

Also, the Company has in the past made timely disclosure under Regulation 30 of the Listing 

Regulations. 

 

 You are requested to kindly take the above information on your records. 

 

Yours faithfully 

For CarTrade Tech Limited 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Lalbahadur Pal 

Company Secretary and Compliance officer 

Mem. No. A40812  
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